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From: Little Bee"s Childcare Center
To: Info
Subject: Spring Lake Park Tower day Feedback
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:53:47 AM

Dear Spring Lake Park MN City Council,

On behalf of everyone at Little Bees Child Care Center, I wanted to extend a heartfelt thank
you for organizing the Spring Lake Park Tower Day Parade. It was an incredible experience
for all of us, and we truly appreciated the opportunity to be a part of such a vibrant community
event.

As a small business owner, it was particularly meaningful for us to connect with our neighbors
and fellow community members. The parade provided us with a fantastic opportunity to
showcase our center and get to know the wonderful people of Spring Lake Park.

We applaud the City Council for their hard work and dedication in organizing such an
amazing event. It's events like these that truly bring our community together and make Spring
Lake Park a special place to live and work.

We wish the City Council all the best in their future endeavors and hope to see more fantastic
events like the Tower Day Parade in the future.

With sincere gratitude,
Nazliya Sadiki
Director 
The Little Bees Childcare CORP.
612-703-2473
info@littlebeeschildcare.com
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